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Action Plan in response to the PPO Report into the death of  

Mr Jackie Stewart Murphy on 11 February 2024 at HMP Whatton 
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No 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accepted 

/ Not 

accepted 

 

Response 

Action Taken / Planned 

 

Responsible Owner 

and Organisation 

 

Target Date 

1 The Governor should ensure that all 
staff undertaking risk assessments 
for prisoners taken to hospital 
understand the legal position on the 
use of restraints and that 
authorising managers show on the 
risk assessment that they have 
taken this information into account 
when assessing a prisoner’s current 
level of risk. 

Accepted Authorising managers undertaking risk 

assessments for prisoners taken to hospital have 

been given instructions and guidance on the 

need to confirm on the risk assessment form that 

they understand the legal position on the use of 

restraints, and that they have taken this into 

account in assessing the prisoner’s current level 

of risk.   

 

Guidance on the application of the Graham 

Judgement has also been shared with all staff 

who complete risk assessments for prisoners on 

escorts.  

Head of Security. 

HMPPS 

 

 

Completed 

  

 


